
   

                     “Remain faithful until death and I will give you the crown of life!”     
Revelation 2:10 
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Let’s Do Lunch With 

Mrs. Judy 

 
August 25 to August 29 

 

Monday 

Chicken Tenders or 

 PBJ/Nutella Sandwich 

Vegetables 

Fruit 

Milk 

Tuesday 

Hot Dogs or 

 PBJ/Nutella Sandwich 

Vegetables 

Fruit 

Milk 

Wednesday 

Nachos or  

PBJ/Nutella Sandwich 

Vegetables 

Fruit 

Milk 

Thursday 

Pizza or 

PBJ/Nutella Sandwich 

Vegetables 

Fruit 

Milk 

Friday 

Grilled Cheese &  

Tomato Soup or 

PBJ/Nutella Sandwich 

Vegetables 

Fruit  

Milk 

 

 

Fruit 

Milk 

 

 

 

 
 

The Mandatory Parent 
Meeting is Wednesday, 
August 27th at 6:00 p.m. 
in the school gym. One 

parent or family 
representative must 
attend the meeting. 

 

 
 

08/27 - Mandatory Parent  
             Meeting @ 6pm 
09/01 - Labor Day 
            NO SCHOOL 
09/17 - Fall Pictures 
09/19 - 1st Quarter    
            Midterm 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 
08/23 Melissa Vowels 
08/25 Ryder Jones 
08/25 Layton Williams 
08/31 Quinn Medlock 
 

 
School Pictures will be 
taken on Wednesday, 
September 17. Please 

send in your money on 
or before that day. 

Thank you!!! 
 
 
 
 

 

 
August 22, 2025 

“Be it known to all who enter here that Christ is the reason for this school, the unseen but ever-present teacher in its 

classes, the model of its faculty, the inspiration of its students.” – Author Unknown  
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Ronaldo Bracelet of 
the Month Club 

 
Please turn in ticket 

stubs and money on or 
before Wednesday, 
September 3. Our 
drawing will take 

place on 
Friday, September 5. 
Thank you for your 

continued support of 
our school!!! 

 
Thank you Ivy Villa!!! 

 
 
 
 

St. Henry  
T-Shirt/Sweatshirt 
orders will be due 

on or before Friday, 
September 5. All 
money must be 
returned with 
 order forms. 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

Students who are 
planning on playing 
basketball this year 

need to have a current 
physical form on file in 

the office. 
 
 

 
Please remember to 

follow all safety mandates 
in the school drop off and 

pick up procedures. 
Students must be dropped 

off and picked up at the 
gym doors only. If you 

need to walk your student 
to the door during 

morning drop off, please 
pull forward and park 
closer to the church to 

leave room for the others 
in the drop off line.  

Thank you!!! 
 
 
 

 
Parents: 

Please Remember 
If your child will not be at 
school, please contact the 
school office so that we 

have a record of your call. 
For accurate 

communication and 
record keeping, any 
communication from 

parent to child OR parent 
to teacher should not be 

done by a text message to 
individual teachers or the 
principal. Students who 
are tardy or absent for 

one hour or more, but in 
attendance, are ½ day 
absent for that school 

day. A parent or guardian 
must sign students out of 
school and back in school 

for safety and security 
purposes. 

 
 
 

Please turn in all 
completed paperwork 
that you received in 
your family folder at 

Open House. 
 Thank you!!! 

 
 



 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 


